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MARYGROVE APPROVED FOR STATE TAX CREDITS 

 

[Florissant, MO, November 1, 2021] – Marygrove is one of the 66 nonprofit organizations in 

Missouri to benefit from the FY2022 Neighborhood Assistance Program (NAP) Tax Credits Cycle 

and has been approved for state tax credits under the NAP through Missouri’s Department of 

Economic Development. NAP helps nonprofit organizations leverage private-sector funds by 

providing partial state tax credits to businesses that make contributions to approved community 

improvement projects. 

 

NAP tax credits are available now for qualifying businesses with a Missouri tax liability. Donations 

benefit the Marygrove Medical Clinic which serves the medical needs of children and youth, ages 

birth to 21, who are experiencing homelessness, abuse, or abandonment. Marygrove provides a 

full range of round-the clock shelter, case management, and support services to youth in the St. 

Louis region. 

 

For over 170 years, Marygrove has been a place where children, youth, and families have found 

hope and healing. Marygrove provides a safe home, compassionate care, and high-quality mental 

health services to children who have experienced significant trauma, to restore their childhood, 

and equip them for their future. As one of the only organizations in the St. Louis metro area to 

provide a comprehensive continuum of residential and community-based programs, Marygrove 

transforms nearly 1,000 young lives each year.  

 

Eligible individuals interested in receiving the 50% Missouri state NAP tax credit must make a 

qualifying donation to benefit the children at Marygrove. Contact Courtney Noto at 314-830-6209 

or cnoto@mgstl.org with questions or to donate. 

 

To learn more about Marygrove, visit marygrovechildren.org. 
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